The Stanford Community and its newest member, Dr. Kenneth S. Pitzer, are invited to attend in honor of the 5th presidency of Stanford University...

an Inaugural Ball

when: Monda

Monday, December 2nd at 8:00 p.m.

where:

Toyon Lounge

with:

The Stonehenge

dress:

dressy

Come to rap and dance with your favorite political people.

a Town Meeting

when:

content:

Tuesday, December 3rd, 12:45 p.m. We will gather at White Plaza to march to the presidential office and confront that office with the issues and domands concerning Stanford's involvement in Southeast Asia, war research done on the Stanford campus, and the ruling interest which determines academic and financial priorities at Stanford. The Board of Trustees has brought a new president to Stanford. It is appropriate that he be made aware of our interests as students and members of the larger Stanford Community. We wish to re-affirm our demand that Stanford faculty and trustees, through SRI or individual research, cease all military and economic activity in Southeast Asia. Join us.

Stanford Students for a Democratic Society